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Important Dates to Remember

● September 20th- Back to School Music Night, 7:00pm
● September 23rd- Fall Picture Day
● September 23rd- General PTA Meeting, 7:00pm
● September 27th- Ledo Pizza Night, 4:00pm-8:00pm
● October 15th- Schools Closed
● October 19th- School Success Series Workshop for Families!! 5:30-7:00 (Canvas/

Appropriate use of technology)

Dear Families,

Please join our music team this coming week for a virtual music Back to School Night.
Band and Strings Instrumental Back to School Night

Monday, Sept. 20
VIRTUAL Back to Music Night
7:00pm
Google Meet Code: DLESmusic

Families of students participating in Band, Orchestra or Chorus this school year should plan to
attend Back to School Night for Music and meet Mrs. McKay, Mrs. McCoy and Mr. Wagner.
You will hear more details about the music program, class schedule and how to help at home.
Join the Google Meet using your student's HCPSS login credentials.

National Hispanic Heritage
Month

begins September 15th and will run
through October 15, giving the
United States an opportunity to
recognize and celebrate members
of our communities and their
ancestors who hail from Mexico,
parts of the Caribbean, Central and

South America, and Spain. Rather than starting at the beginning of September, Hispanic
Heritage Month takes place over 30 days starting on the 15th -- a nod to the anniversaries
of national independence for several Latin American countries: Costa Rica, El Salvador,
Guatemala, Honduras, and Nicaragua all recognize September 15 as the date of their



independence, while Mexico's independence is celebrated September 16 and Chile
celebrates its independence September 18. Hispanic Heritage Month traces its history to
1968, when the observance was just a week long. President Lyndon B. Johnson signed a
bill designating the week of September 15 as "National Hispanic Heritage Week."   We
celebrate to also recognize the achievements and contributions of Hispanic American
champions known and unknown who have inspired us all.

Counselor Corner - Please take a few minutes to check out the Elementary School Counselor
Newsletter - Issue 1.  This is a great resource for students and parents to read together.
Included in the School Counseling Connection newsletter are celebrations, activities for home
as well as self-care ideas. Newsletters will be created and shared bi-monthly.

BSAP News

BSAP Saturday Math Academy: This Fall, the BSAP Saturday Math Academy will offer a
virtual enrichment program for Howard County Public School System scholars in all levels of
math for grades 3-12. Registration will take place online Saturday, September 25, 2021, from
9:00 AM - until capacity is reached. Class space is limited.

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Ffile%2Fd%2F1oFW8kabR433AAmPz5fPb6d4AjMnvhnsr%2Fview%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=04%7C01%7CJulie_Forman%40hcpss.org%7Cb8f6a845430540ab9d4a08d96edc6aaf%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637662715216803243%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=uXJvJn8LVseM%2BZKxVMUhDUg1AHNsiiEr%2B6Z1E5wU%2BoI%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Ffile%2Fd%2F1oFW8kabR433AAmPz5fPb6d4AjMnvhnsr%2Fview%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=04%7C01%7CJulie_Forman%40hcpss.org%7Cb8f6a845430540ab9d4a08d96edc6aaf%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637662715216803243%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=uXJvJn8LVseM%2BZKxVMUhDUg1AHNsiiEr%2B6Z1E5wU%2BoI%3D&reserved=0


PTA News

The DLES PTA needs you! If you haven't already joined, it's not too late. You can become a
member today by visiting our website or facebook page
We can't wait to see you at our first meeting of the year on 9/23/21 at 7:00 pm.

Community News

Girls on the Run Registration is Open: Girls on the Run® inspires girls in grades 3-5 to be
joyful, healthy, and confident by using running to teach valuable social-emotional and life
skills such as managing emotions, resolving conflict, and setting personal goals. Teams of
15-20 girls meet twice weekly after school for 9 weeks. Each season concludes with the girls
and their running buddies completing a non-competitive 5k fun run. The Fall season will start
the week of September 20, with the season-ending site-based 5k. DLES GOTR will be held
this fall on Mondays and Wednesdays. Program registration fee is $165 and includes 5k
registration and finisher’s medal, water bottle, t-shirt, a cinch sack, journal, grown-up guide,
and all program materials. Generous financial assistance is available and no girl is turned
away. DLES coaches this year are Mrs. Karen Rinehart, Ms. Amanda Gates, and Ms. Ryann
Plokin. Please visit www.gotrcentralmd.org to register. Call 443-583-7740 or e-mail
info@gotrcentralmd.org.

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdlespta.org%2F&data=04%7C01%7CJulie_Forman%40hcpss.org%7Cc5b4889937fc4348b34408d976bce719%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637671375977923598%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=sz5W9qgoDEF0Fb%2B7lFEgmJ1IU%2Ffu2ltevZD%2FdyTp4yY%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fdles.pta%2F&data=04%7C01%7CJulie_Forman%40hcpss.org%7Cc5b4889937fc4348b34408d976bce719%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637671375977923598%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=3ay83NDfFsg7VCggAYh5Ux6jUY3TKzHnVOP8Rm2iWZQ%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.gotrcentralmd.org%2F&data=04%7C01%7CHeidi_Balter%40hcpss.org%7Cf49eb34e4384411e0b5b08d96667426e%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637653415938288821%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=RFAytbeOFFhc48BL8fSMp8n7bMlNL5M3l2CoCq16rmM%3D&reserved=0


Okinawan Karate Dojo - School’s Out Ninja Day Camps!  HCPSS will be closed, Oct 15,
Nov 4, and Dec 23.  Make sure to reserve your child’s spot with our business partner -
The Okinawan Karate Dojo!  The OKD’s "School’s Out Ninja Day Camp" has you
covered from 9 AM to 4 PM...or...8 AM to 6 PM (with available before/after care)!  OKD's
year-round camps are action-packed, tons of fun, and will keep your kids happy, entertained,
challenged and moving all day!  Not only that, they are licensed as a Child Care Provider by
the state of Maryland. The staff is highly trained and certified to give your child a safe,
enriching, AWESOME, COVID-safe camp experience!  Voted
#1 Martial Arts School in HoCo and one of the best ChildCare Providers in 2021, this will be
OKD's 22nd annual camp season! Find additional
information about the camp, online registration, and OKD's COVID safety policy at:
OKDkarate.com.
Space is Limited. Questions? Call: 443 574 8999 or Email: info@okinawankaratedojo.com.

Howard County Recreation and Parks

Food Pantry

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fokdkarate.com%2Fafter-school-programs%2Ffitnessisfunninjacamps%2F&data=04%7C01%7CJulie_Forman%40hcpss.org%7C192705638a2549b2c5e708d96cc8d51c%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637660432098735516%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=RKRAW6idYtu6ixEZ997dJqtwA%2FHu5yutd5XdRc57HCc%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fokdkarate.com%2Fafter-school-programs%2Ffitnessisfunninjacamps%2F&data=04%7C01%7CJulie_Forman%40hcpss.org%7C192705638a2549b2c5e708d96cc8d51c%7C96a9ac4c477e4dada2b28ad3fc46790b%7C1%7C0%7C637660432098735516%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=RKRAW6idYtu6ixEZ997dJqtwA%2FHu5yutd5XdRc57HCc%3D&reserved=0




Howard High School


